
“Adults pay a fee so the children can walk free.” 

 
         

 

 

23rd January 2012 
Bill McDade 
Rotary  
 
 
Dear Bill 
 
Re:  Borehole Project – Beit CURE International Hospital 
 
Please find attached a spreadsheet detailing how the Rotary Club of Limbe, Malawi, has 
deployed the grant you kindly provided amounting to $21,305 USD to-date.  The funds 
were donated with the intention of assisting the Beit CURE International Hospital to 
reduce expenditure on water bills and increase the reliability of the water supply. 
 
This first part of the mission has now been achieved.  Phase two, which was to improve 
the water supply on other parts of the site is awaiting further funds in order to make it 
viable.  Phase two is likely to focus on the addition of water tanks, accommodation 
modification and improved plumbing in order to ensure that accommodation blocks for 
medical students and other visitors can be maintained on a consistent basis. 
 
This grant is a godsend to the Hospital and we are sincerely grateful to our fellow 
Rotarians for providing it at this difficult time.  We look forward to pressing on with phase 
two and holding a grand commissioning when you visit us later this year.  We have 
receipts for all expenditure and we are proceeding carefully. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like scanned in receipts, photos or any 
other information. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Stuart Palmer 
Executive Director 

Cell:  (+265) (0) 999 436 646  E:  stuart.palmer@cure.org 

 

Beit CURE International Hospital   
 

PO Box 31236, Blantyre 3, Malawi.   
 

P (265) 1 871 900, F (265) 1 874 397 
For Appointments Call:  0 999 505 212 
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